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By Nicole Weintraub

Jessica  Biel  opens  up  and  tells  all  about  how  wonderful
married life is to Justin Timberlake, according to People. The

former 7th Heaven actress recently tied the knot with singer
Justin  Timberlake  after  dating  for  several  years.  Biel
recently revealed that the best part about being married is
getting to call Timberlake her husband. She enjoys having a
partner through her adventures such as swimming in the nude.
Another aspect of married life that has Biel ecstatic is being
able to take advantage of her new husband’s culinary skills
which he picked up from his southern grandmother. Regardless
of how happy she is being married to Timberlake, Biel opens up
and  spills  the  secret  that  the  best  part  is  over.
“Honeymooning is the best thing about being a newlywed. I wish
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I could honeymoon forever.”

What are some of the advantages to being married?

Cupid’s Advice:

Transitioning from being single to engaged to married is a big
step to take. Some couples choose not to marry, though here
are some perks to tying the knot:

1. Legally bound: It is often times easier to have children
within a marriage due to legal issues. If something were to
happen  to  you,  all  of  your  financial  assets  would
automatically go to your partner. The saying what’s mine is
yours and what’s yours is mine comes into play here.

2. Commitment: Marriage is the ultimate commitment that two
people can make to one another. While serious relationships
have commitment as well, marriage has finality to it in which
you know you want to spend the rest of your life with this
person.

3. Deeper connection: Being married automatically brings to
people closer together through sharing their possessions to
experiencing a wedding and life together.

What  are  some  benefits  to  marriage?  What  are  some
disadvantages to marriage? Share your opinions with us in the
comments below!


